
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: RFQ No. 2025-04 - Agreement for Professional Services –Rural Infrastructure Fund 

Grant - Mott MacDonald Florida, LLC 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, July 8, 2025                        Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve the agreement with Mott MacDonald Florida, LLC for the Professional Engineering 

Services for Brickyard Road Gravity Design in the amount of $162,196.00.  

 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the Professional Engineering Services Agreement with Mott 

MacDonald Florida, LLC. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Agreement 

2. Proposal Letter 


